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In April, Dr. Byun was invited to Beijing and Shanghai to participate in a program to help 
young children. During his four-week stay, he was given the opportunity to improve the lives of 
several children, as well as bring his extensive surgical knowledge to the medical community 
there.
His trip was sponsored by the city of Chicago and called “Bridge Across Atlanta.” The purpose 
of the trip was to spread and share our advanced medical and surgical techniques with the sur-
geons and physicians of China, so that they, too, can benefit from the advanced  
technology and knowledge available to mankind today.

The Trip was deemed a success, and Dr. Byun was acclaimed as an expert in pediatric and sur-
gical care. 
He combines the functional and aesthetic aspects of treating patients and extends this to his 
cosmetic practice, creating a perfect fusion of practicality and beauty.

Since he was just named the Chairman of Plastic Surgery for this exchange program, he will 
continue be an anchor stone to continue the medical partnership with China, and perhaps lead 
other trips in the future. 
  


